
This notice is being sent electronically to all MCCMH staff and providers. Please note that it is 
the responsibility of the receiving party to view the policy updates, become knowledgeable of 
policy content, disseminate information to appropriate staff within your agency, and ensure staff 
compliance. 

DATE: 03/04/2025 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF POLICY UPDATE 

Revised Policy Update 

MCCMH MCO Policy 10-065, 
“Injectable Medication Documentation” 

Updated policy language to reflect current terminology 
and practices. 

MCCMH MCO Policy 7-010, “Claims 
Process” 

Updated policy language to reflect current terminology 
and practices. Exhibit documents were updated to 
outline revised processes. 

Section V.B. was revised to include subrogation 
standards. 

Section V.C.6. was revised to detail standard that claims 
be billed at the usual and customary rate for each code, 
as determined by the provider. 

Section V.C.7(c) was revised to reference the use of 
MCCMH’s claims appeal module for appeals of denied 
claims and subsequent review processes. 

MCCMH MCO Policy 2-053, 
“Psychotropic Medication for Youth in 
Foster Care” 

Updated policy language to reflect current terminology 
and practices. 

MCCMH MCO Policy 8-004, “Reporting 
and Responding to Medication Errors 
and Adverse Drug Events” 

Updated policy language to reflect current terminology 
and practices. 

Section V.D. was revised to detail MCCMH’s updated 
Administrative Level of Review. 

MCCMH Policies may be accessed directly from the MCCMH internet website by clicking on 
“MCCMH Policies.” 

Questions and comments regarding these policy revisions may be made to the MCCMH Policy 
Administrator, Brienna Szatkowski at brienna.szatkowski@mccmh.net or at (248) 953-5997. 
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